
CENWP-OD-J        August 31, 2020 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD  
 
SUBJECT: 20JDA18 MFR – Chinook mort at South Count Station  
 
On the afternoon of 31 August, the fish counter at the South count station contacted fisheries 
personnel about a dead Chinook salmon on the sidewalk near the count station.  It was 
determined the fish had jumped out of the ladder from above and fell on the sidewalk.  The fish 
was not there at the counters shift change at 1300 and it was found during their break at 1650.   
 

 
 

A. Species – Chinook Salmon  
B. Origin – unknown 
C. Length – 600mm 
D. Marks and tags – none 
E. Marks and Injuries found on carcass –  
F. Cause and Time of Death – Fall from ladder, between 1300 and 1650 
G. Future and Preventative Measures – Fish jumping from the South ladder is a rare event. 

JD fisheries will continue to monitor the area.  
 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
JD Project Fisheries 


